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Oocket No. 39900053/80-Q1

Anchor/Darling Valve Co,

Attn: Mr, G, W, Knieser

Quality Assurance Manager

701 First Street

Williamsport, PA 17701

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated April 22, 198Q in response to our
letter dated April 11, 1980, A copy of your response clarifying your
policy statement, this letter, the inspection report and all other
related correspondence will be placed in the Public Document Room, We

have no further questions at this time,
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